
 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 38 of 2024 
 
 

Newport Transporter Bridge River Usk Wall Works 
 

Mariners are advised that beginning Monday July 1st 2024 there will be construction of a 
new retaining wall on the rivers edge. This will involve the installation of a piling matt, and 

installation of driven sheet piles to form a new wall. 
 

Sheet piles will be installed one at a time, 200mm in front of the existing wall. Location of 
the works below. 

 

 
 

Issued for and on behalf of Newport Harbour Commissioners. 
  

HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 
 

Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 
 

Date 20/06/2024. 
 

All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 
Owners, Agents, and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 

masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 

 


